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Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to extend greetings to all those in attendance for the 7ikkun Olam Award
Gala, hosted by Temple B’nai Or.

Tonight’s event is a reminder of the steadfast contributions and leadership of Temple
B’nai Or and its members. For over 60 years, families throughout Morris County and the
surrounding communities have witnessed the commitment to service and devotion to Jewish
values. Notably, the Jewish value of “repairing the world” is evident in the work of Temple
B’nai Or. As Governor, I applaud every member for the commitment to service and the
determination to better the community.

I would like to extend special congratulations to tonight’s honorees, and I am honored to
salute them for their selfless contributions to the community.

Best wishes for a successful and memorable event.

My very best,

Philip D. Murphy

Governor





